
January 5, 2024 
To all students, faculty and staff 

General Manager, KUGS Support Network 
Trustee (Education)・Vice President   

 
Urgent Message Regarding the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 
We would like to express our deepest condolences to the victims, and our deepest sympathies to 
those who were injured or affected, their families, and all those concerned in the Noto Peninsula 
Earthquake of 2024 occurred on January 1, 2024. 
Students who have mental / financial difficulties or anxiety due to the disaster, or who have 
information difficulties or anxiety such as difficulty in understanding Japanese news, etc., should 
not worry alone, but refer to the "Student Counseling Support System of Kanazawa University" on 
the top page of "Kanazawa University/Kiitsukemasshi" below and consult with advice teachers, the 
consultation office, or other appropriate contact for your concerns.. If you do not know where to 
consult, please contact the following " One-Stop Consultation Counter for all student ". In addition, 
although a lot of information is available on the Internet, there is also a lot of false information and 
false rumors, so please be careful. It is important not to spread such information. 
 
We will make every effort to cooperate with related organizations for recovery and support. 
 
＜One-Stop Consultation Counter for all student (Educational and Student Affairs Division, 
Educational and Student Affairs Department)＞ 
E-mail: answer_g@adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp 
※We will answer only your questions only by-e-mail and you can contact us by this e-mail address 
on holiday also for a while. 
※Depending on the query, the respective person in charge will reply. 
 
＜ One-Stop Consultation Counter for International Students Administration (International 
Relations Department International Student Exchange Division)＞ 
E-mail:intlsupport@ml.kanazawa-u.ac.jp 
※We will answer only your questions only by-e-mail and you can contact us by this e-mail address 
on holiday also for a while. 
※Depending on the query, the respective person in charge will reply. 
 
＜Kanazawa University/Kiitsukemasshi＞ 
https://www.adm.kanazawa-u.ac.jp/ad_gakusei/soudan/health/index.html 
 
＜Information on the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake (Ishikawa Prefecture)＞ 
https://www.pref.ishikawa.lg.jp/ 
 



<Disaster Prevention Guidebook for Foreign Residents (Ishikawa Prefecture)> 
https://www.pref.ishikawa.lg.jp/kokusai/tabunka/bousaigaidoh30.html 
 
<Support Information Portal/Information Support Rescue Team> 
https://www.facebook.com/itdart.org/posts/pfbid0391zsufUD1w3UNR7DRmCoNbJYjRuwaSeqt
ezdwuyp61ESYdqG3 eerivPNqRvXidbl 
 
<Economically useful information ([For rebuilding your life] 5 short videos available on NHK) > 
https://www.nhk.or.jp/saga/suigai/#mame 
 

Contact: Student Support Division 


